
September 11, 2015 
 
 
 
Dear City of Chula Vista, 
  
 Please accept this letter as a formal notification that I am resigning from the 
Chula Vista Commission of Aging effective immediately.  I am forced to resign as my 
duties as mother and primary chauffer for my teenage children are demanding and 
making it difficult to attend meetings.  Thank you for the opportunity to work on the 
Commission for the past three years, and I have greatly enjoyed and appreciated 
serving.  Furthermore, I would love to be part of the Commission again, once my 
children are transportation- independent.   
 During my time served, the Commission has addressed the transportation 
needs of seniors and published a list of viable options.  We have also attended 
various community events, promoting the Norman Park Center.   The Commission 
on Aging is an important advocate for the needs of seniors and will be more so as 
the community continues to grow.   
 
 
Regards, 
Maggie Curiel  


